
Picture Day FAQ


Q: If I forget my picture form and money at home, can my guardians still 
purchase my school pictures?

 

A: Yes. Guardians/students can order online at https://lifetouch.com/ using the 
code provided.


——————————————-


Q: Do I have to take my school picture even if my guardians are not 
purchasing them?


A: Yes. These photos will be uploaded to My Backpack for internal student 
identification. 


——————————————-


Q: I am a senior and have already had my pictures taken by a professional 
photographer. Do I still need to have school pictures taken? 


A: Yes. Senior school pictures will also be uploaded to My Backpack for internal 
student identification. Photos may be used in the yearbook, for publication of 
scholarship recipients, and the wallboard composite representing the graduating 
class hanging in the hallway. 


——————————————-


Q: I am a residential student and just had my photo taken for the WA 
Residential Student Directory. Do I still need to have my school picture 
taken? 


A: Yes. Residential students' school pictures will be uploaded to My Backpack for 
internal student identification. Please encourage residential students to come to 
the cafe when their respective grades call them.


——————————————-


Q: If I take my photo today and don't like it, will there be a makeup school 
picture day for retakes?


A: Yes. There will be a makeup/retake day.  Watch for announcements at school 
and on WA social media.


*Please remind students to remove their hats and hoods for their photos.*


https://lifetouch.com/

